

FAMILY LIFE RADIO

November 10, 1986

Dear Mr. Nittler,

Thank you so much for your letter requesting information from KFLT. It is a pleasure to hear from you and to know that someone out there is listening.

If we can be of any assistance to you, please don't hesitate to call. Remember our Prayer line is open 24 hours a day, and it is our privilege and pleasure to serve you with it.

humaker

Because of Christ,

JoAnn Shumaker Secretary

Enclosure

We are sorry our previous response did not get to you for some reason. We hope this will verify what you need to have.